
 

 

 
City of Portsmouth  
Planning Department & Historic District Commission 
1 Junkins Avenue 
Portsmouth, NH  03801 
 
 
April 16, 2021 
 
Re:  125 Bow Street ( LU-20-84) 
FIRST  REQUEST  FOR  A  ONE  YEAR  EXTENSION of the HDC Approval 
granted June 10, 2020 for 125 Bow Street, Portsmouth NH. 
 
Dear Mr. Lombardi & Historic District Commission members: 
 
The Historic District Commission granted approval for renovations to the roof and 
wall at 125 Bow Street (also known as the Seacoast Repertory Theatre) last June.  
Due to circumstances of the pandemic related to delayed procurement and 
scheduling, the owners have delayed their construction start until later this year. A 
one year extension of the HDC approval is respectfully requested. 
 
Very truly yours, 

 
Tracy S. Kozak 
JSA Design, Principal Architect 
 
 
Cc:  Jonathan Day, SRT and Bob Thorson, SRT  
 
 


